
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 Multilateral Internship Programme for Lawyers (22 April – 30 May 2020) 

 

Dear Mr Gostiljac,, 

 

Due to the current situation relating to the Corona pandemic, the implementation of the internship 

programme for lawyers will not take place at the scheduled date in April/May 2020.  

 

The three Serbian participants were informed accordingly two weeks ago.  

 

If the situation will allow it, we are aiming at carrying out the internship programme in autumn 2020. I 

will let you know about the further planning in due time. 

 

With my very best wishes for good health and inner calm in these difficult times, I remain 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Andrea Gräfin Vitzthum 

Advokatska Komora Srbije 
Mr Viktor Gostiljac 
- President - 
Dečanska 13 
RS - 11000 Beograd 
Serbia 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
31 March 2020 AZ:  Phone:        +49 - 228 - 95 55-120 

Direct fax:   +49 - 228 – 9555 - 2 -120 
 E-Mail:        vitzthum@irz.de 
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